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1997)

NOTE TO EDITORS:

A meeting of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) subcommittee scheduled for
October 9 in Rockville, Maryland, has been postponed due to the
unavailability of documents.

The meeting of the Subcommittee on Reactor Fuels, Onsite
Fuel Storage, and Decommissioning will be rescheduled at a date
to be announced in a future Federal Register notice.
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